
SUPPPORT THE NORWALK HIGH SCHOOL MARCHING BAND WITH

GIFT CARDS

IT DOESN'T COST YOU A PENNY!

This is a simple, easy opportunity to support the Norwalk High School Marching Band!

We all shop for groceries!   Now, every time you shop at your favorite store, the store will make a $ donation to 

the band!   Additionally, O’Neill’s has partnered with us in the same fashion!

How it works:  (ex.)  You purchase $100 Stews card.  You buy $100 in groceries from Stews as usual, but pay with 

a GIFT CARD at the register (instead of your normal method of payment).  Stews contributes $10 to the band.

IT'S THAT EASY!

OTHER GIFT CARDS:

If you are purchasing ANY OTHER GIFT CARDS (ex., Amazon.com, I-Tunes, Chilli's, etc.), Buy them at one of the 

stores listed above, and use the Store Gift Card to pay for them!  This way the band gets a donation no matter 

WHAT gift card you buy!!

Gift Cards are available at EVERY BAND MEETING.  Or you can contact one of the sellers 

below to arrange a purchase.

Use Gift Cards to purchase GIFTS for Birthdays, Holidays, etc..

Use Gift Cards to purchase groceries for ALL of your ENTERTAINING NEEDS!

LET'S GET EVERY BAND FAMILY USING GROCERY CERTIFICATES!

Please contact Laraine Turlis for info on becoming a SELLER!!

Thanks for your support!
Laraine Mehr-Turlis  laraine_turlis@yahoo.com

Nancy Sciglimpaglia  sandnscig@yahoo.com  (203) 856-3063

Annie Bonanno  anniebonanno@hotmail.com 

Linda Piacenza  lindap5899@optonline.net  (203) 722-1662

Carol Freding  cfreding@vlfunds.com  (203) 858-1307

Daniela O’Callaghan  danielaoc@optonline.net  (203) 219-6820

Jill Rudolf  jill.rudolf@gmail.com  (203) 943-8869  
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